
April 14TH, 2011 @ LHS Library @ 5:30pm 

Overview of Meeting-  

Results of our state application came back and Lisbon was #27 falling lower on the list from the last application process.  

Superintendent Green will be going to Augusta on April 28th to receive clarity on the scoring procedure used this go 

around. 

More information was given regarding the Siemens Boiler Plan (the same information provided to the school 

committee) and it was recommended we move forward with school committee approval. 

 

Meeting ended at 6:10pm – Next Meeting TBA 


